
Attn: Rena reference question previously submitted re: 
19th, 

Discussion Thread 

Response (Rena) 
Dear Maurice, 

7/1/2003 

From the serial number that you have provi 
manufactured in 1975. Yes, it will have 
provided a link below to our website that 
the Bolt Lock safety Modification Program. 

http://www. rem·i ngton. com/safety_Mod·i f·i 

I hope this information is helpful. 
of Remington products and thank you 

customer (Maurice Randall) 
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